
The inclusion of sf in the pages of SPICY MYSTERY STORIES must not have 
been the circulation booster that the publisher had hoped it would be, since 
the May 1942 issue was the last monthly one, and publication became bi-
monthly with the July 1942 issue.    This publication change, however, only 
lasted until the September 1942 issue, when monthly publication was 
resumed.


